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April 23, 2024 
 
Dear Cherished Patients, 
I hope this message finds you well. It is with a mix of emotions that I share some 
important news with you today. After much reflection and consideration, my 
family and I have made the decision to relocate out of state. As a result, I will be 
departing from Magnolia Obstetrics and Gynecology in Dallas, TX effective July 
31, 2024. 

 
My journey as an OB/Gyn physician in Dallas, TX has been incredibly rewarding, 
thanks in large part to the relationships I've formed with each of you. It has been 
a privilege to support you through your unique healthcare needs, whether it be 
prenatal care, childbirth, or gynecological concerns. 

 
While the prospect of new beginnings excites me, leaving behind the patients 
and colleagues who have become like family is undoubtedly bittersweet. Your 
trust and confidence in me have been a source of great inspiration, and I am 
deeply grateful for the privilege of being part of your healthcare journey. 

 
I want to assure you that your continuity of care remains my top 
priority.  Magnolia Ob/Gyn is also committed to ensuring a smooth transition for 
all of our patients. In light of this, we have taken the following steps to minimize 
any inconvenience: 

Continuity of Care:  Dr. Roth, Dr. Jackson, and Dr. Newman are available to 
continue your care at Magnolia Ob/Gyn.  My colleagues will undoubtedly be 
able to provide the same level of compassionate care that you have come to 
expect. 
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Appointments: Any patient with an appointment scheduled after July 31, 2024 
will be contacted by our staff to reschedule appointments to an earlier date or 
with another physician. 

 
Assistance and Support: Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 
this transition, please do not hesitate to contact our office. Our dedicated team 
is here to assist you in any way possible. 

 
I want to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude to each of you 
for entrusting me with your healthcare needs. It has been an honor and privilege 
to serve as your women's health and obstetrics physician, and I will carry the 
memories of our time together with me always. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and support during this transition. I wish you 
all continued health and happiness in the future. 
 
With warm regards, 
 

 

 
Lauren Wells, MD 

 


